
“The biggest risk of all is not taking one…. It’s the time for
 technology and our region is ripe for disruption due to 
regulatory landscape improvements supply of capital, 
improvements in quality of entrepreneurs, infrastructure 

improvements, and fast technology adoption”

Hassan Ikram - Co-founder and CIO at Falak Investment Hub

May’s Newsletter 2021

Want to know more, visit this page to read about this 
news in detail.

 And to see a video highlight of the event, see this post 
from Falak’s Instagram.

To understand acceleration programs more, or if you are an 
entrepreneur who still hesitates to join it, our pick for you is 

this video that explains the concept of acceleration 
programs in detail.

 Falak’s Picks:

Check it out!

Apply today to Falak’s Acceleration Program third batch 
and let us help you scale, grow, and be a market leader!

Join us now Falak Flagship Program 

Contact Us! 
Community@falak.sa | 9200 05610
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A memorandum of understanding was signed at Wa’ed’s 
headquarters in Dhahran by Adwa Aldakheel, Founder 

and Chief Executive Officer of Falak, Hassan Ikram, Falak 
Co-founder and Chief Investment Officer, Wassim Basrawi, 
the Managing Director of Wa’ed, and Salman T. Jaffrey, 

the Chief Investment Officer of Wa’ed Ventures.

Both organizations expressed confidence that the new
 collaboration would exploit synergies that increase the
 likelihood of success for early-stage and growth-stage 

startups through services, training programs, market 
access, and mentorship.

Through its venture capital arm, Wa’ed Ventures, Wa’ed is 
the largest and most active VC investor dedicated to 

Saudi-based startups and, through its loan financing arm, 
the Kingdom’s only no-collateral lender to startups. 

Since its founding in 2011, Wa’ed has deployed more than 
SAR 375 million in loans and venture capital investments 

into Saudi-based startups, and committed more than $50 
million across 30+ portfolio companies, which include 

FalconViz, Golden Scent, and Ynmo.

Wa’ed, Falak Investment Hub agree to collaborate on 
venture capital deals to fund more saudi startups 

Highlight of the Month!

Startups Galaxy is one of the unique startups’ services 
platforms that offer a full range of digital marketing and 

growth hacking services, with the best experts that will audit, 
execute and deliver guaranteed results. Therefore, Startups 

Galaxy is a database for startups to get noticed, benefit 
from exclusive deals, and network with the community.

Accordingly, this month, we are pleased to invite you to a 
discussion with Rahaf Muhalhal from our marketing team 

and Nono Ghannam - Founder & CEO of Startups Galaxy to 
share her learnings and highlight her inspiring experience in 

the acceleration program.

Inspiring Experience

When did you know that you needed to join an acceleration 
program? 

I think it’s when I realized we’re on to something big, and 

we need to take the escalator instead of the stairs for this 

phase. So we were pivoting Startups Galaxy to focus only 

on marketing technology as a platform, bringing the best 

Experts, startups and avid growth addicts in one place 

and matchmake them. The reason behind this thought 

was to remove our maximum ceiling as a company. If we 

continued the old way, our maximum would be too low 

for me, and if we changed a few things with such a great 

team, we’d be on to something much bigger.  Ahmed 

and I decided to join the program so that we’d do this 

with the least mistakes, great mentorship, constant

investor’s feedback and training.

Why Falak? 

We want to test our startup in the GCC market, and Saudi 

Arabia is really booming. This was our time to see if our ideas 

will float in the ecosystem we’re going for. We did a lot of

 research on the programs, looked at previous startups and 

we said we’ll go for it! Then we applied, and it was one of

the best decisions we made during the company’s journey!

How was your experience working with Falak’s team remotely?

Remote is always a challenge and during Q1 2021, we didn’t 

have a problem with that because we were working remotely 

as a company too. Maybe now actually some team members 

at Startups Galaxy want to meet each other more, so we might 

be doing a mix of office and remote. I think I still plan on visiting 

Falak sometime this year or the next anyway!

What did you learn from the Bootcamps?

I learned a lot about funding and investment, about financial 

management and legal structures. I went to the bootcamp

with almost zero previous knowledge, and the bootcamp

transformed my thinking and planning. Startups are cool, 

yes, but guess what, structured companies are way more

attractive!

What kind of changes and improvements happened to Startups
Galaxy during the program?

We pivoted from focusing on just the directory and ads to full 

on Expert matchmaking platform. This means we als changed 

the business model in order to grow our revenues much more 

than our previous plan would have allowed us. I think we did 

that perfectly. We also shifted our focus from just pure sales 

and growth to also scalability and building the right products 

that make scaling so much easier.  We focused on automating 

a lot too. We're at about 72% of our full automation, and just a 

couple of months ago, we were starting at ZERO% 

What is THE ONE advice that you would give to startup founders?

Screenshot slides.Seriously, take screenshots during important 

slides and training. Opening the screenshot again will transfer 

you to the session instantly and you’ll remember the point 

and get it done. You can delete the screenshot once you’ve 

completed the tasks you gave yourself when you took it. 

https://www.wamda.com/2021/04/aramco-waed-signs-agreement-falak-investment-hub-increase-saudi-startup-funding
https://www.instagram.com/tv/COOHrAVFVmZ/?utm_source=Email&utm_medium=Newsletter&utm_campaign=Wa'ed_instagram_video_newsletter_Startups
https://youtu.be/Tv2lU66gJ4w
https://flagship.falak.sa/apply
mailto:Community%40falak.sa?subject=
https://www.instagram.com/falak.hub/
https://twitter.com/Falak_Hub?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://www.linkedin.com/company/falak-hub/?originalSubdomain=sa
https://falak.sa/en

